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Supporting our School

As you may be aware we are in the Tesco
Token reward scheme. We have many children
sending me Photographs of them supporting
us with their Tokens. We are hoping to use
whatever money we receive from this to buy
much needed resources for our Breakfast club
and subsequently our after school club. We
want to provide children with high quality
games to keep them occupied while they are
in our wrap around care.

If you shop in Tesco we would be really
grateful fi you could support us.
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World Mental Health Day

This week we saw the school participating in World Mental
Health day. We see Mental Health as a really important aspect
of our school curriculum, ensuring we work with both parents
and children to further support all children.

Teachers planned a range of activities to support children in
their mental health over the day. However, | will emphases
that these kind of activities are happening regularly across the
school instigated by our Thrive provision. Children receive
class thrive and some children receive 1 to 1 Thrive at key
points of their educational journey.

If you would like more information regarding Thrive then — Mwlsi’l?:'k ti{:zon
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please contact Mrs Beston who is very happy to show you our = :. to learn a new

way to control
their breathing
and have a calm

few minutes.
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Thrive provision and discuss the benefits of it for everyone.
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Parent Survey

Many thanks to everyone who filled

in our Parent survey. This has given 99% ofyou said you
the school a real insight in to what

you feel is working well and what would recommend
you would like us to improve. Per li Y (l/ood To
| will be producing a document with anolher ﬁfo{y

the results and answer some of the
questions or comments that were
made. Please watch out for the full
report. | have included some of the
lovely comments made about the
school in this newsletter.

You said;
¢ Impressed with the communication from teachers
when needed.
e My granddaughter is thriving
e Amazing school and the staff are so helpful,
understanding and very supportive thank you
everyone
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Attendance

Best Attendance this week is as
Follows;

1st place with 100% is Magpies Aﬂénd TOday
2nd Place with 99.2% is Herons

3rd place with 97.6% is Falcons Ac/ll'el/e EMOI oW

Well done to Magpies they will be
getting a special treat next week.

Housepoints

Which House received the most points this week?

1st Ash 243points
2nd Elm 229 points
3rd Oak 228 points
4th 207 point



